From: Ron Jarosinski | NG

Sent: 26 February 2025 10:41

To: Sarah White

Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: 2025/0154/P

Attachments: 37C Adamson Road.pdf; Planning and Design and Access Statement.PDF

Good morning Sarah,
Thanks for your email.

I’m the neighbor in 37C which is the neighboring lower ground flat, essentially the black door on page 7 in
the submitted application (attached).

To complement the photos which you have seen in the application please see below pictures from my
garden which hopefully give an Idea of the risk of light blockage in case of an extension which is 93cm
above the wall. For reference the existing wall (the brick part of which) is c.1.4m so 93cm on top would
represent a significant barrier my understanding. As you can see during spring and summer the trees in the
front cover the front angle which means that most of the light (which is already rather limited in that side of
the flat) comes from that side.

I expected an extension’s ceiling to be much lower so that there is no impact on light, similar to the
extension of my neighbor opposite side (13 Crossfield) but that plan seems quite aggressive.

Please let me know if you require further information.
Kind regards,

Ron

On Tue 25. Feb 2025 at 12:12, Sarah White <Sarah.White(@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Good afternoon Ron,

Kind regards,



Sarah

Sarah White
Senior Planning Officer

Economy, Regeneration and Investment
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG




Ever thought about fostering
@ fostering@camden.gov.ul

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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From: Ron Jarosinski || GTcTcNGEEEEE

Sent: 20 February 2025 22:20
To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2025/0154/P

You don't often get email from || | N EEEEE Lcarn why this is important

Dear all,

Having reviewed the application above, I am the potentially affected neighbor in the lower ground flat (Flat
C) and in light of Belsize Society’s comment from 29 January was wondering if an assessment of the
daylight impact as result of the purposed design was carried out and submitted to you as part of the
application to ensure no interference?

Best wishes,
Ron

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



